
Mrs. Faour 
4th Grade 

 
  

 
Monday Worksheet#1  

Factor, Area & perimeter 
*List factors and find the 

area and perimeter 
review practice  

Online Practice/Quiz#1 
Multiplicative Comparison 

Word Problems  
*Paper-pencil is 
recommended 

60-Online Questions 
Multiply 3-Digit 

Numbers 
Mix Review/Paper-pencil 

is recommended 

Tuesday Worksheet#2 
Math Mystery Stories 

*Find the missing words 
by completing the math 

Problems 

Online Practice/Quiz#2 
Multiplicative Comparison 
Word Problems Part II 

*Paper-pencil is 
recommended 

Identify Triangles and 
Measure Angles 

Mix Review/Paper-pencil 
is recommended  

Wednesday 4th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ 
Community Meeting  

12:00 a.m. 

4th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ 

Review Work-plan Items  
12:00 a.m. 

4th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ 

Questions & Answers   
12:00 a.m. 

Thursday Finalize your 
worksheets/Submit 
Teacher’s Feedback 

Finalize your Online  
I-Ready /Submit 

Teacher’s Feedback 

 

Friday Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 

 

Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 

 

Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 

 



Mrs. Faour 
5th Grade 

 
  

 
Monday Worksheet#1  

Plotting Points on the 
Coordinate Plane 

*Connect the points to 
see the Cartesian Art 

Online Practice/Quiz#1 
Add and Subtract 

Fractions 
*Paper-pencil is 
recommended 

60-Online Questions 
Fractions and Decimals 

to Thousandths  
Mix Review/Paper-

pencil is recommended 

Tuesday Worksheet#2 
Math Mystery Stories 

*Find the missing words 
by completing the math 

Problems 

Online Practice/Quiz#2 
Add and Subtract 

Fractions in Word Problems 
*Paper-pencil is 
recommended 

Convert Fractions and 
Decimals  

 
Mix Review/Paper-

pencil is recommended 
Wednesday 5th Grade  

Microsoft Teams/ 
Community Meeting  

11:00 a.m. 

5th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ Review 

Work-plan Items  
11:00 a.m. 

5th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ 

Questions & Answers   
11:00 a.m. 

Thursday Memorial Day  
Math Task Cards 

/Submit  

Finalize your I-Ready 
Practice and Quiz/Submit 

Teacher’s Feedback 

 

Friday Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 

 

Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 

 

Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student 

log 
 



Mrs. Faour 
6th Grade 

 
  

 
Monday Worksheet#1  

Plotting Points on the 
Coordinate Plane 

*Connect the points to 
see the Cartesian Art 

Online Practice/Quiz#1 
Using Equations to solve 

Problems 
*Paper-pencil is 
recommended 

60-Online Questions 
Evaluate Expressions 

Mix Review/Paper-pencil 
is recommended 

Tuesday Memorial Day Facts  
Watch Video 

*Memorial Day Facts for 
Kids (6:32min) 
Worksheet#2 

*Memorial Day-Scavenger 
Hunt Puzzle 

Online Practice/Quiz#2 
Solving Inequalities  

*Paper-pencil is 
recommended 

Writing Expressions  
 

Mix Review/Paper-pencil 
is recommended 

Wednesday 6th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ 
Community Meeting  

10:00 a.m. 

6th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ 

Review Work-plan Items  
10:00 a.m. 

6th Grade  
Microsoft Teams/ 

Questions & Answers   
10:00 a.m. 

Thursday Memorial Day  
Math Task Cards 

(1-20)/Submit the answer 
table only 

Finalize your I-Ready 
Practice and Quiz/Submit 

Teacher’s Feedback 

 

Friday Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 

Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 
 

Flex Friday 
Student Work Log 

*Catch up with all 
unfinished work 

*Log all your work-plan 
items in your student log 



 


